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We must publish or they 

will perish! 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

           PRAISE! 

Praise God for all who gave a 

special offering to our family for 

Christmas.  We love you in the 

Lord. 

Praise God for the faithfulness 

of His people to support and 

pray for our family and ministry. 

Praise God for the best year in 

2017 that we have ever had.  

Our ministry printed over 12 

million copies of God’s Word 

and 22 containers were shipped 

to various countries for 

distribution. 

Praise God for the new shop 

equipment He gave us in 2017.  

It helped to double our 

production. 

 

 

            The New Year is off to a good start 
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NBPM 2018 

The goal for National Bible 

Publishing Month 2018, which 

began on February 1
st
, is 

$220,000. This is the amount 

necessary to print Scripture for 

the open doors that God has 

given us.  We are asking Him to 

supply the funds through His 

people.  No amount is too small.  

Free material such as posters, 

lessons, and coin folders are 

available for a church on the 

internet at: www.bpsmilford.org. 

Our daughter, Vickie Money, is a 

Secretary in the print shop.  She 

will gladly assist you if you 

would like additional information 

(513-575-1706).  She is a 

blessing. 

                                                    

 

 

Prayer Requests 

Please continue to pray for our 

health. 

 

Please pray for safety on the road 

for the missionaries. 

 

Please pray for safety in the print 

shop. 

 

Please pray for Donna as she 

continues to take care of her 85 

year old sister, Bernice, who lives 

with us. Her health is declining. 

 

Please pray that God would give 

us wisdom in the days ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January – February, 2018 

February, 2018, 2017  

The press is scheduled to start up on 20,000 Burmese Bibles. 

We have a request for 50,000 Polish New Testaments that are needed 

just as soon as we can print and ship them.  

The Winter Olympics in South Korea is just around the corner. A 

container was loaded and shipped to Korea in December.  

Approximately 30 people are headed to S. Korea to distribute 150,000  

John/Romans in 28 different languages.  The Gospel will be handed 

out during the Olympics to people from almost every country around 

the world. Many will receive a portion of God’s Word in their own 

language for the very first time.  Please pray with us that thousands 

will come to know Christ as their Lord and Saviour.  

http://www.bpsmilford.org/

